
SELECTMEN’S MEETING – June 11, 2012 
 

 

Present:    Richard Bielefield,  Margo Connors, John Strasser    

                 Jennifer Gaudette 

       

Guests:     None 

 

Correspondence was read and acted upon. 

 

The Select Board will meet at 3:00 PM on June 18, 2012. 

 

The Select Board will not meet on June 25, 2012. 

 

The Select Board has decided to work with the low bidder, Littleton Signs on a new sign 

for the Town Offices. 

 

The Select Board will meet with an engineer from HE Bergeron to discuss the Crane Hill 

Bridge on Monday the 18
th

.  Road Agent Glover will meet with the engineer at the bridge 

location prior to the board meeting. 

 

The Select Board approved a building permit for a new home for Melinda McIlwaine on 

Map 217, Lot 19 off Pearl Lake Road. 

 

The Select Board reviewed a Wetlands Permit for the Lorentzen property on Grandview 

Road. Map 215, Lot 26. 

 

The Select Board signed the first issue warrant for 2012 taxes. 

 

The Select Board signed a Current Use Change Tax for James Steele. Map 230, Lot 7.1. 

 

The Select Board completed an Energy Procurement Agreement with Competitive 

Energy Solutions LLC.  This will allow the Town to join with many schools, hospitals, 

towns, and business to get lower rates on electric, heating oil and diesel. 

 

MR. BIELEFIELD made a motion to accept the minutes of June 4, 2012 seconded by 

MS. CONNORS, the motion was approved unanimously. 

 

With no more business before the Board, MR. STRASSER made a motion to adjourn; 

seconded by MR. BIELEFIELD the meeting was adjourned at 6:15 PM.  The next regular 

scheduled meeting will be on Monday, June 18, 2012 at the Carolina Crapo Building at 

3:00 PM.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jennifer P. Gaudette  

Administrative Assistant 



 

 

 

 

 

 


